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Dear Mr. Trimble,

The Civic Forum

I am writing further to my letter of September 4.

At a meeting of the Irish Inter-Church Committee on September 23,
the strong view was that the Churches should seek participation in the
Civic Forum.

The Irish Inter-Church Meeting has representation from eleven

If you would wish to consult the churches on a possible process
of selection from the churches to the Civic Forum we would be happy to
facilitate this.

Yours sincerely,

(Dr.) David Stevens
Joint Secretary
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The Catholic Church in Ireland, The Church of Ireland, The Methodist Church, The Presbyterian Church, 
The Non-Subscribing Presbyterian Church, The Moravian Church, The Lutheran Church, The P.eUgious Society of Friends, 

The Salvation Armv. The Greek Orthodox Church in Ireland and LifeLink Network of Churches.
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churches, comprising most Christian opinion in Northern Ireland.
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